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Boeing is providing support and technical assistance to the Indonesian National Transportation Safety
Committee and other government authorities responsible for the investigation into Lion Air flight 610.

The Indonesian National Transportation Safety Committee has indicated that Lion Air flight 610 experienced
erroneous input from one of its AOA (Angle of Attack) sensors.

Whenever appropriate, Boeing, as part of its usual processes, issues bulletins or makes recommendations
regarding the operation of its aircraft.

On November 6, 2018, Boeing issued an Operations Manual Bulletin (OMB) directing operators to existing flight
crew procedures to address circumstances where there is erroneous input from an AOA sensor.

The investigation into Lion Air flight 610 is ongoing and Boeing continues to cooperate fully and provide
technical assistance at the request and under the direction of government authorities investigating the
accident.

Boeing Statement Issued October 29, 2018

The Boeing Company is deeply saddened by the loss of Lion Air Flight JT 610. We extend our heartfelt sympathies to the
families and loved ones of those on board.

Boeing is providing technical assistance at the request and under the direction of government authorities investigating
the accident. In accordance with international protocol, all inquiries about this accident investigation must be directed
to the investigating authority in charge, the National Transportation Safety Committee of Indonesia.




